
 

 

 

JUNE OFFICER OF THE MONTH 

Ricky Weems 

We want to give huge 

congratulations to our June 

officer of the month Chief Ricky 

Weems! We want to recognize 

him for the outstanding number 

of things he accomplishes for our 

station. Ricky takes it upon 

himself to staff any piece that 

goes out the door, he works 

extremely hard to keep everything 

running smoothly and spread joy 

around the station. So, help us 

congratulate Ricky on being our 

spectacular officer of the month!  

Here are a couple things about 

Ricky and why he chose to be a 

member of St. Leonard! 

 

 
 

 

 

 We asked our members these 

following questions… 

  

 Why do you enjoy the 

department? 

Ricky: “I really love being here because I never know what kind of call we’re 

going to get. Just when I thought I saw it all, something new comes at us! I 

work well at facing challenges. Above all else, I truly enjoy helping people.” 

 

 What do you enjoy most about 

volunteering? 

Ricky: “Most of all, I enjoy working together to accomplish a task or goal. I 

enjoy the camaraderie, brotherhood, and family atmosphere that the 

firehouse gives.” 

 

 Why did you decide to Volunteer? Ricky: “I joined St Leonard because my parents were members. After 

hanging around my parents and other members of the firehouse, I realized 

that we all have similar interests. Initially, I only intended to complete the 

fire training. But the ambulance was going out much more than the engine, 

so I decided to take the training to get my EMT. As an EMT then and now, I 

really enjoy being able to help people. Without a doubt, the most satisfying 

experience in EMS is successfully resuscitating a patient, seeing them wake 

up and speak coherently!” 

 



 


